
Department of Planning and Budget 

2009 Fiscal Impact Statement 
 

1. Bill Number:   HB 2462-E 

 House of Origin      Introduced        Substitute   X   Engrossed 

 Second House       In Committee        Substitute        Enrolled 

 

2. Patron: O'Bannon 

 

3.  Committee: Health, Welfare and Institutions 

 

4. Title: Patient level data system; reporting requirement 

 

5. Summary:  Adds patient street address and city or county to and removes patient relationship 

to insured from the list of information that must be reported by hospitals, facilities, 

physicians, and oral and maxillofacial surgeons. 

 

6. Fiscal Impact Estimates:  None. 

 

7. Budget Amendment Necessary:   No. 

  

8. Fiscal Implications:   None. 

 

9. Specific Agency or Political Subdivisions Affected:  Virginia Department of Health and 

Virginia Health Information 

  

10. Technical Amendment Necessary:  No. 

  

11. Other Comments:  The legislation is not expected to have a fiscal impact for the Department 

of Health or Virginia Health Information, the nonprofit organization which administers the 

patient level data system. The information reported by hospitals, facilities, physicians, and 

oral and maxillofacial surgeons are submitted directly to the Virginia Health Information and 

are used for the intended purposes of the patient level data system.  

 

The engrossed legislation removes the patient’s employment status from the list of 

information reported to Virginia Health Information.  This fiscal impact does not differ from 

the one issued for the introduced legislation. 
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